
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful half term. The children 

have come back to school telling us exciting things about their 

holiday and they are ready to learn new things.  

On Thursday, 3rd of March we will celebrate World Book Day. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character. Some children had expressed 

concerns and we reassured them that they don’t have to participate if they do not like 

dressing up.  

Literacy  

We are talking about the 

advantages and 

disadvantages of plastic.   

Children took home a 

questionnaire that they 

did in school. If parents 

could answer them and 

send the sheet back the 

latest by Monday, we 

would appreciate it. Thank 

you. 

Numeracy 

Starting our three weeks 

unit on shapes. (2D and 3D 

shapes) 

Topic 

This half term in RE we 

will be learning about 

Sikhism and in PSHE we 

will be talking about 

healthy and safer 

lifestyles. In PE we will 

continue to practise ball 

skills and dancing skills.  

  

Homework 

Please complete homework in the green homework book and make sure your child 

hands it in no later than Wednesday each week. Marked books will be returned to 

them on Friday each week.  

Reading 

Please read with your child regularly and 

fill in the reading chart.  

CLIC Learn-its 

Our learn-its are: 

6x5=30 

7x5=35 

8x5=40 

9x5=45 

10x5=50 

 

Spelling 

Children will have their next spelling test 

on Friday (4th March) 

Literacy task: 

Reading comprehension about ending 

plastic pollution.  
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world, work, recycle, ocean, Earth 

(Earth starts with a capital letter 

because it is the name of our planet) 

Children will need to be able to read the 

text and find the right answers relating 

back to the text.  

 

The sheets don’t need to be printed off; 

children can record their answers in the 

homework books.  

 

 

 


